
SUNDAY DEC. 7TH @ 10AM 

SCAVENGER HUNT 
 

Help us collect the remaining plant identification signs 

The University of Arizona Campus Arboretum is in the process of 

replacing all of the plant identification signs on campus.  We are 

almost done removing the old signs, but we need your help to find 

the last few!  Volunteer an hour of your time to help us grab the last 

of them.                

We will be giving away prizes for most signs collected!  

Please join us! 

 

 

 

Prizes will be given 

for most signs 

collected. 

                               

Wear sturdy closed 

toed shoes and bring 

work gloves if you 

have them.             

                               

Shovels will be 

provided by the 

Campus Arboretum. 

                                 

Everyone is welcome 

to volunteer, bring 

friends and family. 

 

 
 

When and 

Where 

December 17th at 10 am 

Meet in front of Herring 

Hall on the University of 

Arizona Campus 

 


